
 
Dear Business Program Review Author: 
Thank you for your time and effort in completing the Comprehensive Program Review this year.  
Your work contributes to the College’s effort to seek ways to constantly improve on behalf of 
students. 
 
Strengths 
 
PRC felt that the Goal and trend analysis data provided was specific and informative. 
 
 
Suggestions for Improvement 
 
PRC requests that the department review the questions and available data under Core Missions 
and provide more substantive responses. 
 
Please provide PRC course level and program level assessments, reflections and outcome 
analysis in the program review. 
 
PRC suggests that the department revise the Goals section and make a stronger case (using 
data) for conclusions. Please link the Goals to the previous Program Outcome Assessments. 
 
In future, opening day could be used to analyze, discuss, and write SLO responses. 
 
 
Recommendation – Yellow 
 
Work on the Outcomes assessment should start in the spring of 2015; PRC suggests you contact 
the division SLO coordinator for assistance. 
 
We recommend that the Business faculty meet with the PRC by October 15th 2015 to discuss 
areas for improvement and the plan for assessing outcomes.  
 
The program is recommended to continue in the regular program review cycle. 
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